
 

 

Hareside Primary School 
Teaching Assistant (Level 2) 

 
Part Time, Term Time only 

 Variable hours contract range 15-30, initially 30 hours per week 
 

Band 3 point 5 to point 6 
£19312 to £19698 [FTE] per annum (£13106 to £13368 pro rata) 

 
 

The Governors of Hareside Primary School are seeking to employ a Level 2 Teaching Assistant 

to join our highly successful team.  We are looking for someone who is highly motivated, a 

strong team player and an excellent worker, who is looking for a position in a supportive and 

dedicated team.  

 

The role of the Teaching Assistant will be to provide support and work under the 

instruction/guidance of a teacher to provide work, care and support programmes to pupils 

initially working in Early Years & Key Stage 1. 

 

The successful candidate should be supportive of the ethos and values of the school and have 

the ability to encourage and motivate our students. We are looking for someone with a sense of 

humour, who understand the importance of developing a positive culture in our organisation and 

has high expectations of their pupils. 

If you feel you share our values, have the vision and drive for excellence and want to be part of 

an enthusiastic and dedicated team, committed to ensuring that students fulfil their potential, 

then we would like to hear from you. 

 

The school fully supports the professional development of all staff.  

We are strongly committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children and young 

people and expect all staff to share this commitment. An enhanced Disclosure and Barring 

Service (DBS) disclosure is required for this post.  

 

This position is part time, term time only.   

 

Completed applications should be returned directly to the school either by post to Mrs Gillian 

Lynch, School Business Manager, or by email to recruitment@hareside.school  

 

Closing Date: 12 noon on Friday 8th October 2021 

Anticipated Interview Date:  Wednesday 13th October 2021 

 



 

 

If you do not receive an invitation to interview by Tuesday 12th October, please assume your application 
has been unsuccessful. 


